## SKASL Spring Meeting April 30, 2015

## Held at Warren Central High School

Donna Forsythe opened the meeting and welcomed everyone to WCHS. She introduced Thomas Bain from Follett. He gave a short rundown of things being offered, including free processing this school year.

Then Amy Grant presented for KET. She gave the site (<u>www.smore.com/r86z0</u>) to go to for several KET resources. She went on to demonstrate some resources, including US Missions and 60 second Presidents. She invited us to the 2015 KET Multimedia Professional Development Day on July 22<sup>nd</sup> and gave an overview of what will be covered, including MarkerSpaces.

Next Donna asked us to share any ideas that we did for National Library Month. Ideas were shared.

Then she showed us an example of an "I Am" poem and asked us to write a poem in celebration of National Poetry Month. Poems were shared.

Donna did an overview of OPGES. She invited those in the pilot to share their experiences.

We broke for lunch.

Donna welcomed us back and introduced her husband, Robbie Forsythe, the Warren County District Technology Coordinator. He did a quick overview of the Promethean boards.

Sharing of Ideas (Donna shared Kahoot!, Renee shared Weebly, Patty shared EasyBib, Dee Dee shared Symbaloo, another shared Snapbooth)

Retirement cards and gifts were given to Paula Clark and Rhonda Parrish. Both gave thoughts.

The treasurer's report was read. The motion was carried and report accepted.

Scholarship basket ideas were taken.

Discussion about combining Fall Mtg. with the Book Fair workshop.

Door prizes were given.

Above minutes recorded by Christy Havens, SKASL secretary